From: Diver, John

Sent: 16 December 2020 16:36

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Objection to 2020/4825/P
Attachments: Objection to 2020-4825-P.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello again,

Could you please upload the attached letter of objection to application reference 2020/4825/P and
log this on M37? | will write back to acknowledge receipt.

This letter was submitted by Mr Mark McCathy, not the CAAC as per the email.
Thanks,

John Diver
Principal Planner

Telephone: 02079746368

flintlS

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: CA Rocheste I

Sent: 16 December 2020 14:30

To: Diver, John <John.Diver@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Objection to 2020/4825/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Please acknowledge receiving this objection to the application on visual grounds - as previously identified
by Regent's Network and Victorian Society.

with thanks
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